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Calendar of Events A Moment with Mandy 

May 1 - CWF 1pm 

May 6 - BHS Baccalaureate 6pm 

May 13 - Motherôs Day,  

             Graduation Sunday 

May 20 - Pentecost;  

              Pentecost Offering 

May 21 - Elders Meeting 6pm; 

              Board Meeting 6:30pm 

May 25 - Newsletter Deadline 

May 27 - Pentecost Offering;  

            Elder Emeritus Celebration; 

             Homebound Communion  

May 28 - Memorial Day 

 

Easter Sunday Morning we witnessed the 

baptism of four young ones.  

Left to right:  

Isabella Henry, Madi Mayhew, Pastor Mandy, 

Ashton Sackrey, Mason Mayhew 

ñCreate in me a clean heart, O God.   
Renew a loyal spirit within me.ò 

-Psalm 51:10 
 

     Rain ï splashing, cleaning dusty leaves and flowers, 
giving a drink to the thirsty earth. Sometimes there is too 
little rain; the earth is dry and parched and crops will not 
grow. Other times there is too much rain and floods may 
wash away homes. 
 
     Most times rain is welcome to freshen the world and 
help vegetables and flowers grow. We also use water to 
clean ourselves and our homes. And we need drinking 
water to live. 
 
    How nice it would be if we could use rain to wash 
away thoughts or actions that are not good. We canôt do 
that; but we can pray that God will wash away what is not 
good about lives and make us fresh, with a clean heart, 
just as the rain washes and brightens our world. 

  
Precious Lord, thank you for rain and thank you for  

washing away what is not good inside us.  
Help us to know what we must do to change our lives  
and be as fresh as the earth is after a rain. Amen 

 
  
                                           Blessings,   
 

                                                6G:$@ 
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�6�X�Q�G�D�\�����0�D�\�������W�K, will be a very special day in 

the life of the church, as we gather to honor two 

of our own!!   

The Board of Elders has unanimously voted to 

honor Nadine Spencer and Bill Gordon as       

Elder Emeritus.  

We will not only honor them in worship, but all 

are invited to stay for a Carry-In Lunch in their 

honor following the service. Plan to bring a dish 

to share as we honor Nadine and Bill and their 

service to the Body of Christ! 
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, First Christian 

Church will send 40 youth and adults to        

Savannah, Georgia, to spread the Light of 

Christ among the homeless. Each day they 

will be visiting local parks and setting up 

lunch as well as provide an opportunity for 

those in need to receive clothing and 

shoes. Throughout the month of May we will 

be collecting gently used clothing and shoes 

to help with this mission. Please feel free to 

drop off donations weekdays between 8am 

and noon or on Sunday mornings.   

Thank you for helping us  

LIVE, LOVE & SERVE- BOLDLY! 


